
HendersonVanatta.com 740-345-9864 

Due to COVID-19, the 

Männerchor  

recommends  

maintaining social  

distancing whether you 

choose to dine in,  

dine under our  

beautiful pavilion, regu-

lar carry out,  

call ahead carry out, or 

order from your car  

and be on your way in 5 

minutes! 

740-323-1163 

While you are  

At home….. 

Don’t forget 

to send your 

dues check to  

P.O. Box 264 

Newark, OH   43058 

THE EYE SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 
Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 
Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

 
Glasses Contact Lenses Eye Diseases 

 
GRANVILLE OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 
Granville, Ohio 43023 
Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT OFFICE 

12464 Lancaster Street 
P.O. Box 421 

Millersport, Ohio 43046 
Phone (740) 467-2525 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

Jack’s Septic, LLC 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH 43055 

 
740.366.3255 

800.395.5784 

Fax: 740.366.5728 

 

1 Spaghetti Dinner 

7 Trustee Meeting 

7   Ladies Section 

8 Executive Board & 

Business Meeting 

        

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT 

LAW 
 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 
 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

Wednesday 
July 1, 2020 

Adults $10  
Children 12 and under $5 

5—7 p.m. 
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A NOTE FROM OUR PRESIDENT  

by Mike Lohrman 

We are trying to open—slowly but surely.  Fred  

Swarner reported that the noodle dinner  grossed $1928.  Expenses 

of $751 were high, but that included prepping the club and carryout 

supplies.  Overall we feel it was a huge success.  We learned a lot 

to go forward with the spaghetti dinner on the 1st of July. 

We had a great turn-out of workers.  Just guessing, we probably had 

close to 200 dinners. 

Helpers are definitely welcome for the July 1 spaghetti dinner.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeff O’Donnell & Tim Blackstone 
 

I hope to see our friends at the business meeting July 8 at 7:30 p.m.  

There are a lot of items to discuss! 

 

 

 

LADIES SECTION by Suzie Heckmann 

Noodle Dinner 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER by Deb Jackson 

Whew!  What a few months it has been!  Things are opening 

up here in Florida and it sounds like the same is true for 

Ohio.  Now that there is news to share, we are firing the 

newsletter back up!  Please get your news to me by the 19th 

of July for the August newsletter.   

My email is debfrank333@gmail.com 

It doesn’t sound as if the singers have resumed rehearsal yet.  

For questions, please contact John Kneller, 614-898-9022. 
MEMBERS IN OUR THOUGHTS 

We keep Sarah Coventry in our thoughts and prayers following 

the unexpected death of her fiancé, Sean Morris. 

Prayers continue for Bill and Doug Dougherty and their family 

following the horrific head-on collision in which Mark and Gina 

were involved and flown by Life Flight to Columbus. 

LANDSCAPE AND GROUNDS 

Ein Prosit! To Clair Schell, Fred Swarner, Marty Werner and 

Linda Mai on their beautification of the grounds around the club 

and beyond!  Who would have thought following the terrific 

flooding that these are even close to being the same area!  Amaz-

ing! 

Nine of us got together at Jo Koch's home for our first meeting on 

June 2 since being quarantined during the coronavirus. Sorry that 

more were unable to join us. We hope when this national emergency 

is totally over we will see more of you at our meetings. The Ladies 

voted to pay for four Kenwood two-way digital radios for use at the 

noodle and spaghetti dinners, and more. 

Officers for 2020-2021 were elected: Marty Werner - president; 

Suzy Heckmann - vice president; Judi Handel - secretary and sun-

shine lady; and Marilyn Krebs - treasurer. Trustees: Judi Handel - 3 

years; Linda Mai - 2 years; and Suzy Heckmann - 1 year. And 

Carol Yost - calling committee.  

Tuesday, July 7 - - regular meeting at 6:30 p.m. at the Club - - Topic: 

Ox Roast desserts. Hostesses: Sue Shaffer and Carol Yost  

Tuesday, August 4 - - regular meeting at 6:30 p.m. at the Club - - 

Topic: Ox Roast desserts wrap up . Hostesses: Suzy Heckmann and 

Judi Handel  

Hope that you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy during 

the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation! And we encourage everyone 

to help your neighbors and friends. 

mailto:NewarkMaennerchor.com

